From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

To: CRTeam; Tavia Tan; Heidi Costello
Subject: City of Shoreline Contact Us Web form
Date: Sunday, March 15, 2015 10:28:52 PM

A new entry to a form/survey you have subscribed to has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact Us

Date & Time: 03/15/2015 10:28 PM
Response #: 301

Submitter ID: 2627

IP address: 67.165.115.30

Time to complete: 21 min., 44 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1
1. (o) Meridian Park
2. (o) No Response Needed
3. Vicki Molleston
4. 18406 Meridian Avenue N.
5. n/a
6. n/a
7. Shoreline's elementary schools are currently overcrowded. There are schools that have no rooms
available for additional classrooms ... not even closets or pods. In both the 2014 and 2015 school
years, specialists had to double up to make classrooms available. Those schools were also forced
to move some special programs to schools with space. For some Special Ed students, a change
such as switching schools is extremely traumatic. This can easily set students back and can also
cause difficult behavioral changes in students. These changes trickle down to Transportation
issues as some elementary schools are early start, and some are late start, causing much angst for
many students who have difficulty changing their internal clocks and routines. In addition,
students ride on bus in a different, unfamiliar part of Shoreline.
This not a time to rezone such a large area and add to the over-crowding. Also, it is not a time to
give developers tax breaks that would help fund solutions to these problems.
Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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